
 1 

Dear Parents and Adult Students, 
 

     We thank you for being a part of 
ECMS’s 28th year! What another ex-
citing year it has been. We were very 
excited to have Ms. Meghan and Ms. 
Rebecca join us this year.  
 
      We will sincerely miss having Ms. 
Duyen next year. She will graduate 
from West Point High School this year 
and will be attending VCU in the Fall! 
 

     Please remember: the teachers and 
assistants really do not want to receive  
year—end gifts, such as flowers, candy 
or trinkets.  We really do prefer that 
you donate (any amount) to: 
Elliot’s Song or Jessie Elizabeth’s 
Scholarship Fund.   
 

      Make checks payable to ECMS 
and designate your preferred fund on 
the memo line.  You may also donate 
online: ecms.williamsburgumc.org 
 

      We look forward to seeing many of 
you at your child’s closing program or 
in the  summer session (July 9 - 13)  
Otherwise, we bid you a happy sum-
mer!        
  Sincerely,    
   

Anthony Williams, Director/
Instructor and the entire ECMS Staff: 

Deb Agee 
Carrie Baker 
Ginger Barr 
Will Bennett  
Brian Buck 

Tamara Carver 
Norma Champion  

Megan Durbin 
Alicia Hubbard 

Rebecca Merrick 
Abby Tutone 
Kathy Parisi 
Duyen Phan 

 

Calendar Reminders 

May 7-10  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Make-up Classes  

Tuesday, May 8, 9:00—10:00 AM . . . . . . . . . . . . . .    Log onto http://givelocal757.org and make your donation  

Thursday, May 10, 6:00 PM . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . YM1 Closing Program in Fellowship Hall 

Friday, May 11, 6:00 PM . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  YM2 Closing Program in Fellowship Hall 

Monday, May 14, 4:30 & 6:00 PM. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keyboard 1 Programs in Classroom 304 (Williams) 

 Keyboard 2 &3 Programs in Classroom 306 (Merrick) 

Tuesday, May 15, 4:30 & 6:00 PM . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Keyboard 2 &3 Programs in Classroom 306 (Williams) 

 Keyboard 1 Programs in Classroom 304 (Durbin) 

Wednesday, May 16, 6:00 PM . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keyboard 1 Program in Classroom 306 (Bennett)  

Monday, June 4, 7:00 PM . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . ECMS Board Meeting in Room 352 

Monday, July 9th-13th . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Summer Sessions  
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We extend our congratulations to . . . 

 Caroline Bush on the April 20th birth of a daughter, Scarlett Rae Bush.  Scarlett’s sister, Eleni, is a Musical 
Beginner.  

 Please return all items bor-
rowed from the lending li-
brary so we can perform our 
summer inventory.  

 If you have an outstanding  
 balance, please help us meet 

our financial obligations (and 
avoid late fees) by promptly 
remitting payment:  

 

      ECMS  
 500 Jamestown Rd.   

Williamsburg, VA 23185  
 

You may also pay online: 
ecms.williamsburgumc.org  

 Please take one final look in the 
Lost-and-Found box for items  
you may have left behind.  After 
May 14th, they will be tossed or 
donated. 

 

 It’s not too late to register for a 
5-day summer session or  fall 
classes (although some are full).   
Log onto our web site: 
ecms.williamsburgumc.org Be 
sure to tell your friends! 

 

 Remember: you will earn 1 free 
class for your child each time 
you refer someone  who enrolls.   

 We gladly accept gently-used 
Musikgarten home materials 
to benefit our scholarship 
students.  

 If your child’s level is sched-
uled for a closing program, 
please this week return your 
completed invitation form to 
the appropriate folder on the 
parents’ bulletin board or 
r e s p o n d  b y  e - m a i l :           
mranthony.ecms@gmail.com    

 

New Babies 

Reminders 

“Life is a flame that is always burning itself out,  

but it catches fire again every time a child is born.”   
    

    ~George Bernard Shaw  

Magnificent Melodies  
 

We are happy to announce that Magnificent Melodies did extremely well this spring and raised 
$3000! This will help fund over 4 classes for an entire year. We are truly grateful that we have this 
opportunity  to share our gifts of music not only through these recitals, but every week with vari-
ous child development centers in the Williamsburg/ James City County area, and York County 
areas. We hope this event will continue and grow and we would love to see everyone back again 
next time! 

ecms.williamsburgumc.org
ecms.williamsburgumc.org
mailto:mranthony.ecms@gmail.com
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We sincerely thank the volunteers for the 
Magnificent Melodies recital:  
 

 Norman Elton 

 Donna Herman 

 Megan Durbin 

 Norma Champion  

 Rebecca Elton  

 Claudia Kessel 

 Sara Meldrum  

 Rene Webster  

 Rachel Sleeth 

 WUMC Youth and Children’s Choirs 

 Williamsburg Community Chapel Youth and 

Children’s Choirs 

Thanks, Volunteers! 

We greatly appreciate our regular weekly 
parent (and sibling)  assistants: 

 Autumn Duffy 

 Jesse Shannon  

 Kim Foster 

 Maureen Howard 

 Andy Lund 

 Susie McFatridge 

 Andrea Fegley-Pavlak 

 Jesse and Stephanie Moser 
 

 

We are grateful for our  dedicated and hard 
working board members:  
 

 Deb Barger 

 Erin Bermudez 

 Debbie Bruss  

 Gerald & Tammy Bullock 

 Stephanie Carlile 

 Judi French  

 Bob Lane 

 Fran Hermance 

 Elizabeth Honenberger 

 Michelle Johnson 

 Tammy Kersey  

 Tim McPherson 

 Rachel Sleeth 

 Rene Webster 

 Rita Welty, Chair  

We are grateful to these Magnificent Melo-
dies donors:  
 

 The Bennett Family 

 The Casey Family 

 The Champion Family 

 The Clegg Family 

 The Freeman Family 

 The Gibson Family 

 The Herman Family  

 The Hunter Family 

 The Kessel Family 

 The Morgan Family 

 The Provoncha Family 

 And all anonymous donors  
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We know you can’t support Elliot’s Song on your own, so please tell friends, family and businesses about Give Local 757, 
a simple way to donate.  On Tuesday, May 8th, starting at 12:00 a.m. log on to: https://www.givelocal757.org/ElliotsSong 
and   donate at least $10 to help us reach our goal of $20,000 for Elliot’s Song.  It only takes a minute (and a credit card) 
to make a lifelong difference in the lives of children.   

 

Help us win extra prize money by donating from 8:00—9:00 a.m. on the 8th.   

I am excited to announce that 
Elliot’s Song was awarded a 
$1000 grant from the Wil-
liamsburg Rotary Club! With 
this money we will be able to 
teach 40 children during the 
2018-2019 school year. We are 
grateful to our community for 
understanding how important 
our mission is to the greater 
Williamsburg area. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Williams  

Thank you  Williamsburg Rotary 

 

 

Support Elliot’s Song on May 8th! 
Schedule your donation today! 

www.givelocal757.org  
 

Elliot’s Song is sponsored by the Early Childhood Music School of the  
Williamsburg United Methodist Church.  It is funded solely through grants,  

donations and fundraisers. 
 

MAY 8th! 

https://www.givelocal757.org/ElliotsSong
http://www.givelocal757.org
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From our designated make-up week, we’ll have the following:    

Monday, May 7 —All Monday Classes will meet. 

Wednesday, May 9 – Wednesday Evening Classes meet. 

Thursday, May 10 – Thursday Morning Classes meet.  

Others who need to make up a class for any reason are welcome!      

Make-up Classes 

        
 Messy Church in May 
Our next Messy Church is Tuesday, May 8 from 5:30 – 7:30 pm.  Our theme is “God 24/7.”  Is Jesus 
with us all the time?  How can we share Jesus with others at home, school, and work?  Come to Messy 
and find out!  Messy Church is an all-age worship experience with activities, games, celebration time, 
and dinner.  There is never a fee to attend!  Questions, contact Cindy Banek, 229-1771.  
  

 VBS 2018:  “Shipwrecked!” 

It is time to  register for our annual Vacation Bible School (VBS)!  This year, we will be “Shipwrecked 
– Rescued by God!” from  June 18-22,  9:00 am to noon.  At Shipwrecked, kids will  participate in 
memorable Bible-learning activities, sing catchy songs, play teamwork-building games, devour yummy 
treats, experience one-of-a-kind Bible adventures, collect Bible Memory Buddies to remind them of 
God’s love, and test out Sciency-Fun Gizmos they’ll take home and play with all summer long. Plus, 
kids will learn to look for evidence of God all around them through something called God Sight-
ings. VBS is for all children ages 3-years-old through rising 6th grade.    Adult and youth volunteers 
are encourage to sign –up, too.  Registration forms are located at Connection Corner, the entrance 
to the church from the back parking lot.  Questions, contact Cindy Banek, 229-1771. 

  

 

  

Cindy Talks Church: Happy Mothers Day  
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Williamsburg United Methodist Church 

Early Childhood  
Music School 

Phone: 757-229-1771 

Fax: 757-229-1223 

E-mail:  

mranthony.ecms@gmail.com 

mstamara.ecms@gmail.com 

Web Site: 

      ecms.williamsburgumc.org

Promoting Excellence in 
Education for 28 Years!  

Introducing:  Kidsõ Morning Out! 

We are happy to announce the beginning of our new weekday ministry 
to young toddlers:  Kids’ Morning Out (KMO)!  Our name represents 
not only the new program, but also a freshened focus on the youngest 
members of our church family.  Similarly, we want to be more inclusive 
of fathers, grandparents and other persons who cares for our children.  
The KMO program will serve toddlers ages 12-24 months by September 
30, 2018, and registration for the fall will begin on May 11, 2018. 
  Parents/caregivers will no longer be required to volunteer in the class-
room as we envision KMO as an opportunity not only for the children to 
be with others, but also for the parents/caregivers to enjoy some needed 
respite time.  In addition, we will be providing periodic opportunities  
such as “Doughnuts with the Director,”  where adults can come together 
for fellowship and parenting discussions. 
  
Our new KMO Director is Laura Pittman who brings to the program a 
wealth of experience, talents and skills in early childhood development.  
She is also extremely dedicated and committed to the success of this chil-
dren’s ministry program! 
  
For further information about our new KMO ministry program, visit our 
church website, www.williamsburgumc.org/connect/youth-children 
“Connect,” and then “Youth and Children.” 

Follow us on 
Faceook.com/EarlyChildhood 

MusicSchool 

July 9 — 13  

 5-day Summer Session (spaces still available) 

Register online: ecms@williamsburgumc.org or pick up a flyer from the table in the hallway. 

http://www.williamsburgumc.org/connect/youth-children

